
Chair Prozanski, Vice Chair Thatcher,
I am opposed to Bill SB554, Concealed Weapon Law.  Lets not focus on more gun laws for law-abiding Citizens but on keeping fire 
arms from Criminals.  What we need now and what the citizens of Oregon want to see happen:

*Open our schools
*End Lockdowns, open all businesses
*Vaccinations.  People in groups 1A and 1B are still waiting.
*Protect our citizens and our Constitution

Thank you


